
Laurence Findlay, Director of Education & Children’s Services 

Serving Aberdeenshire from mountain to sea - the very best of Scotland 

 

 

 Education & Children’s Services 

 

 

Ref:  DL/Transition 

 

Date:  Monday 22nd November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

RE: P7 Transition Information Evening 

 

I write to invite you to join us virtually on Thursday of this week (25th November) for our 

first P7 parent/carer engagement event of this academic year.  Please click on the link 

below at any time from 6.30pm on this date in order to access our session. 

 

https://bit.ly/IAP7InfoEve2021 

 

If you are unable to join us at 6.30pm, rest assured that the link will remain live for you 

to access at your convenience.   

 

We are really sorry that we are unable to welcome you to our campus for this event.  

We remain hopeful that the COVID-19 restrictions will ease as this session goes on in 

order that we are able to have some in person contact. 

 

‘Team Inverurie’ are very much looking forward to working with you and your young 

person across the rest of this academic session, and beyond. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Ms D Lynch 

Depute Head Teacher 

 

 

 

Mark Jones 

Head Teacher 

Inverurie Academy 

Victoria Street 

Inverurie    AB51 3QZ 

Tel. 01467 532290 

inverurie.aca@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 
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